MID-VALLEY GENEALOGICAL SOCIETY General Meeting 08 Apr 1995

The monthly meeting was opened by Danell Aukerman in the absence of the president.

Minutes of the March meeting were not read, due to absence of the secretary.

The treasurer was not present, but a copy of his report was available, read by Danell Aukerman.

Committees:

Judy Beals, Hostess, announced the committee for the May meeting, and reminded the members that the June meeting would be a pot-luck picnic.

Damaris Reynolds, Book Committee, wanted members, who had not already done so, to fill out forms indicating areas of interest. The book committee will meet Tuesday, II April. Wearing her merchandising hat, she expressed a need for items for a May garage sale. All monies go into the book fund.

Ed Stratton, Newsletter, reminded the members about the submission deadline.

Jim Russell, Membership, read a list of new members, and welcomed those that were present. He announced that we now have 87 single, and 24 family memberships.

Danell Aukerman explained the surname file to newcomers.

The president, Ken Bielman, arrived, and apologized for his lateness.

Old Business: Damaris Reynolds reported a very successful Beginners' Class on 01 April.

New Businss: Damaris Reynolds reported on her visit to the Sweet Home meeting and hearing the Lenzens. They should be available to speak here in November, the subject, Tax Records. There was some discussion of making an inventory of available information sources in Benton County.

Danell Aukerman, Program Chairman, reported that all future meetings were set except for October.

It was announced that a Family History Fair would be held at PSU Ballroom on 03 June.

Mabelle Martsching, Queries, asked if anyone had information on family Dalgass (?).

The next general meeting will be held I3 May 1995.

Respectfully submitted,

M.Y.